Priscilla report published

OQur report on the grounding of the Netherlands registered general cargo
vessel Priscilla, on Pentland Skerries in the Pentland Firth on 18 July 2018,
is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, the subsequent actions taken
and the recommendation made: read more.
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